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Change of Auditor 
 

 
Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 3.16.3, Siren Gold Limited (ASX: SNG) (“Siren” or the “Company”) advises of a 
change of auditor from Nexia Perth Audit Services Pty Ltd to Bentleys Audit & Corporate (WA) Pty Ltd 
(Bentleys). The appointment follows a competitive tender process and the resignation of Nexia. 
 
Whilst the Board is appreciative of the audit services provided by Nexia in Siren’s formative years, the Board 
considers that Bentleys is better placed to meet the Company’s current and future audit needs at its present 
stage of development, following its listing on the ASX in October 2020. 
 
This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Siren Gold Limited. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Sebastian Andre 
admin@sirengold.com.au  
 
 


